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ST. THOMAS SCHOOL, LONI  

REPORT 

PARLIAMENT VISIT 

 

 

On October 18, 2024, 82 selected students from classes 9 to 12 visited the 

new building of the Parliament (Lok Sabha and Rajya Sabha) as part of 

an educational trip aimed at understanding the legislative process. 

Students explored the modern architecture and facilities of the new 

Parliament building, learning about its significance in contemporary 

governance. 

The group had the opportunity to observe both the houses. 

An interactive session with Parliamentary staff allowed students to 

inquire about the roles and responsibilities of MPs, the legislative process, 

and civic engagement. 

This visit was an invaluable experience, deepening students 

understanding of Indian democracy and encouraging them to participate 

actively in civic life. The insights gained will enhance their studies in 

humanities and inspire future involvement in governance. 
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Glimpses of the event: 

 

 


